Unions demand 1.5% for federal employees

[ Switzerland

The vpod/SSP public services union has called on the government to ensure it
budgets for a pay increase of at least 1.5% for all federal employees. Working with
other public service unions, the vpod/SSP says the government should now end its
austerity policies towards its employees, particularly in the light of a CH Fr 5 billion
surplus. The unions are worried that the government will use the surplus to cuts
taxes and argue that federal workers haven't seen a real increase in pay since a
0.7% rise in 2014 and so a pay rise should be a priority.
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